
 STATE OF ILLINOIS  
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   •   SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111   
 
June 21, 2018 
 
 
Randi Schullo, President 
Alden Realty Services, Inc. 
4200 West Peterson Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois    60646 
 
 
Re: Section 1130.580 – Relinquishment of a Permit  
Permit: 15-051, Alden Estates-Courts of New Lenox, New Lenox,  Illinois 
Permit  Holder: The Alden Group, Ltd., Alden New Lenox, LLC, Alden Estates-Courts of New Lenox, Inc.and  
                           New Lenox Investments I, LLC 
 
Dear Ms. Schullo: 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated June 8, 2018 for the relinquishment of Permit 15-051.  Our 
records will show the relinquishment of Permit 15-051 was received on June 14, 2018. The Chair 
approved your relinquishment request of Permit 15-051 on June 20, 2018. No further action is 
required by the Permit holders as it relates to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review 
Board. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825. 
 

Sincerely, 

  

Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
 


